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An update from the Education and Training 
Foundation's December 2013 Board meeting 
 
This was the first meeting of our Board under the chairmanship of Paul Mullins, and, as 
might be expected of a third Board meeting and one at the end of a very busy three months, 
it had a very long agenda. Minutes of the September meeting have now been published and 
as normal, minutes from this meeting will be published once they have been approved, but 
for now 

http://www.et-foundation.co.uk/vision/foundation-board-meetings-d/103-minutes-270913/file.html
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